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Bryn Phillips has worked at the University of California Davis Granite Canyon Laboratory since 1992.  
During his career he has managed aspects of a number of large-scale monitoring projects that most 
recently include the Surface Water Ambient Monitoring Program, and the Stream Pollution Trends 
Program.  Mr. Phillips has conducted a number of research project related to agricultural and urban 
runoff, as well as research projects funded through agencies such as the California Water Boards, the 
Department of Pesticide Regulation and various Resource Conservation Districts.   

 


